
 

 
DATE:  January 6, 2022 
 
TO:  Peter Zanoni, City Manager 
 

FROM: Heather Hurlbert, CPA, CGFO, Director of Finance & Procurement 

Heatherh3@cctexas.com  
361-826-3227 

 

 
 
 
 
 
STAFF PRESENTER(S): 

Name     Title/Position   Department 

1. Heather Hurlbert  Director of Finance & Procurement  Finance 
 
 
ISSUE: 
 
Dockless scooters have had a presence in Corpus Christi since 2019.  This briefing will present 
proposed changes to the dockless scooter fee structure to be more in line with the major cities 
across the state of Texas, to create a cap on the maximum number of scooters allowed in the city 
limits and on the Seawall; and to add designated parking requirements to the license agreement 
for dockless vehicles for pedestrian safety and right of way.    
 
BACKGROUND: 
 
Since January of 2019, dockless vehicles have provided riders greater access to our Downtown 
Corpus Christi (i.e., from the Seawall to Downtown businesses) area, improving access to the 
SEA District, Marina Arts District and Hospital District for both leisure activities and to and from 
work. City Staff has now gathered almost two years’ worth of scooter data to better understand 
how scooters are used in the city.  Using the results of the data and peer city program 
comparisons, staff is proposing program modifications to make the program work better for 
Corpus Christi. 
 
LIST OF SUPPORTING DOCUMENTS: 
 
PowerPoint – Dockless Scooter Presentation 

Dockless Scooter Briefing 

AGENDA MEMORANDUM 
City Council Meeting of January 11, 2022 
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